Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kuhnert, Nathan <Nathan.Kuhnert@dvn.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 8, 2011 3:43 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Devon Goodnight 1 FEE 1H Release

Hi Mike,

Once again | appreciate your effort in coordinating next Thursday’s meeting. | received confirmation a few minutes ago
that Clay and DK can attend the 1:00 MST meeting at the Artesia District office.

Thank you and please call me if you have any questions.
Nathan

405.228.7594
405.496.2077

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Friday, November 04, 2011 12:15 PM

To: Kuhnert, Nathan

Cc: Ball, Jim; Sanchez, Victoria; Schultz, Brian; VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel J.,
EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD

Subject: Devon Goodnight 1 FEE 1H Release

November 4, 2011

Reference: Devon Energy Production * Goodnight 1 FEE 001H * 30-005-64132 * G-1-12s-28e * Chaves County, New
Mexico

NMOCD Tracking Number: 2RP-564 * Date of release: 1/5/11
Greetings,

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division District 2 Office (OCD) is in receipt of a “revised” Remediation Work Plan
(revised plan), dated October 10, 2011. The revised plan proposes an alternative method to the June 23, 2011 submittal,
for cleanup of contaminated materials, resulting from a release of produced fluids, as referenced above. The revised
plan proposes, basically, to blend all remaining contaminated material with some clean material, and use as backfill for
excavations at the site.

The revised plan, as submitted, is not approved.

The original remediation proposal, dated June 23, 2011, was approved by OCD on August 4, 2011. This approval remains
in effect, modified only to reflect the required project completion date, to now be January 4, 2012.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mikc Dnatchen
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street



Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext. 108
575-626-0857

mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
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